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2025 Required Summer Reading 
 
 

 
Reading…. 

 
…helps students do better in school 
…increases vocabulary 
…enhances comprehension 
…leads to better mastery of spelling and writing skills 
…is essential 
 
Students who read over the summer are better prepared for school in the fall, not to mention the 
better for having read a great tale.  
 
Providence Academy students are required to read two books over the summer break.  
 
Independent Reading: Read the book according to the grade level you will be entering this 
fall. After finishing the book, complete the One Pager Book Report on the back of this sheet. 
This is a creative and unique way to show your understanding of the text. Use sentences, bullet 
points, and illustrations to complete the One Pager. Make it colorful! Have fun! Book Reports are 
due to your teacher on the first day of school.  
 

Upcoming 1st Graders - Keep the Lights Burning, Abbie by Connie Roop 
Upcoming 2nd Graders - Nate the Great (Book 1) by Marjorie Weinman Sharmat  
Upcoming 3rd Graders - Henry Huggins by Beverly Cleary 
Upcoming 4th Graders - Pinocchio by Carlo Collodi 
Upcoming 5th Graders - Stuart Little by E.B. White 
Upcoming 6th Graders - The Hobbit by J.R.R. Tolkien 

 
Summer Movie Night: Our book this year is Mary Poppins by P.L. Travers. Have fun 
reading this book as a family, or have an older sibling read it to a younger sibling. As part of our 
Back-to-School night on Friday, August 15th, we will be watching “Mary Poppins” on the outdoor 
screen! Snacks will be provided. Simply bring seating for your family and enjoy the show. 
 

***All of these books are available at your local library. Reserve them early.*** 


